
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Fwd: Market letter 
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 2:06 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>, Debra Sayre <debras@kids-connect.org>

Trish,

After review we would, as in past years, recommend that this request be approved by the BOS.  This is a new copy as
there were a few things I asked Deb to change and she did.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Debra Sayre <debras@kids-connect.org> 
Date: Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 2:03 PM 
Subject: Re: Market letter 
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> 

thanks...here it is corrected. If it's OK, I'll send a copy to Trish, or will you do that with your ok? 

On Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 1:55 PM, Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> wrote: 
Should read to the corner of School Street not Bee Street.
 
On Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 11:15 AM, Debra Sayre <debras@kids-connect.org> wrote: 

Good morning, 
Does this letter give enough information? 
 
Deb 
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